
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 Heaton Street – Entrance to St Georges’ Hospital 
 
  Submissions were presented by Messrs David Lynch and Antony Gough on behalf of the 

Heaton Street Residents’ Association expressing opposition to the intention to place no stopping 
controls in Heaton Street in the vicinity of the new entranceway to St Georges’ Hospital.   

 
  The Board was asked to defer making a decision pending the completion of wider consultation 

and an assessment of the consequences for traffic movements in this particular section of 
Heaton Street. 

 
  The submitters indicated a willingness to work closely with the Board in addressing these 

matters. 
 
  The Chairman thanked the submitters for their presentation.   
 
 The Board’s decisions on the submissions made and the requested no stopping restriction are detailed 

in clauses 3 (Part B) and 13 (Part C) of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


